
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
September 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you to attend our Braintree Sixth Form Open Evening for Year 12 intake 
September 2018 on Wednesday 8 November 2017, commencing at 6pm. 

This will give you and your son/daughter the opportunity to participate in activities in the classrooms 
and attend a presentation speech by our Headteacher, Mr David Conway.   
 
We look forward to meeting many of you at this event. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R Miller 
Acting Head of Sixth Form 
 


